
I write to urge your support of this bill. For the past two decades I’ve been involved as a food concessionaire at fairs around the 
state. I’ve learned firsthand how county fairs and the Oregon State Fair provide economic lifeblood to our communities, create 
growth opportunities for young people and entertainment for families. Please help ensure this bill’s passage; it’s needed now more 
than ever.


